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 Thursday 10th April 2020 
 

To all our wonderful Crossdale and Keyworth Primary children, 

We hope you have been able to enjoy the sunshine this week, either in your garden or when out walking 

or exercising with your family. Everything seems more cheerful when the sun is shining, so let’s hope it 

keeps shining!  

To help us all stay positive, why not try doing some random acts of kindness? We’ve sent some ideas 

about this to your parents, but you could start by sending someone you know a joke to cheer them up! 

You could even ask you parents to send your favourite joke to our school contact email address – we’ll 

share some in our next letter!  

Even though you’re not in school, it’s really important that you keep learning and doing your best with 

schoolwork and any homework your grown-ups are giving you. When your teachers next see you, they 

are expecting you to be even better than when they last saw you! 

The Gruffalo’s illustrator, Alex Scheffler, has 

written an ebook all about coronavirus. Click 

here to read it it’s brilliant! 

Finally, don’t forget to listen to your grown-ups 

at home and remember to ask how they are too 

from time to time. Be kind to each other and 

help your family out where you can!  

Sending lots of love to you and your family, 

stay safe and be kind! 

Mr Cresswell, and all of the staff from 

Keyworth Primary and Crossdale 
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